

26/11/2021

Meeting with Director-General of the United Nations Office at Geneva

The Director of EPLO Professor Flogaitis, met on November 26 with Ms. Tatiana Valovaya, Director-General of the United Nations Office at Geneva (UNOG). Ms. Valovaya is Russian with many years of experience in public service, diplomacy and journalism and the first female DG of the UNOG. She has served as a member, (Minister), of the Board of the "Eurasian Economic Commission" mainly responsible for integration and macroeconomic issues.

The discussion, during this constructive and timely meeting, between Professor Flogaitis and Ms. Valovaya, centered on ways to strengthen and deepen the cooperation between UNOG and EPLO.

1/1